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YEAR 4 CAMP: CAMP WYUNA, QUEENSCLIFF
UPDATE

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our Year 4 camp to Camp Wyuna Queenscliff will be occurring next week from Wednesday 14th
July to Thursday 15th July. Please read through carefully the information outlined on the Operoo
eForm sent out about the rescheduled camp. The following points below highlights some of the
key information highlighted in the eForm.

COVID Safe requirements:
Under NO circumstances is anyone to come to the Camp experience if they are unwell and

present symptoms of being unwell.

If your child is unable to attend the camp due to iliness please contact the school office
immediately or email your child’s classroom teacher and Mr Karl Camerino.

Departure For Camp: WEDNESDAY 14th JULY with the bus departing at 8:00am

Your child must be at school hall by 7:30am to ensure a timely departure. Your child will
be asked to line up in their grade before departing

Arrival back at school: THURSDAY 15TH JULY at approximately 4:00pm (Dependent on
traffic).

Wh Bring and Pack for r child:

For the first day of camp we require all students to have packed in a small labelled plastic
bag:

- Morning snack
- Lunch
- Adrink bottle filled with water

*No Food products with NUTS are to be packed

Please pack only what is required to sustain them for these meals as students will be
asked to eat all items.

Please view the "What to Bring" document below and in the eForm to know what your child
needs to pack and bring to the campsite.

EVERYONE NEEDS TO BRING THEIR OWN BEDDING - Sleeping bag\Doona; Pillow and
Bath towels; Single Bed sheet if you wish.



School Camp Asthma Action Plan

If your child suffers from asthma, it is highly recommended that you complete and return to the
school the School Camp Asthma Action Plan Pre Camp Assessment. The form can be found on
the Operoo eForm sent out about the rescheduled camp. Please complete and hand this into
Mr Karl Camerino before departure.

Administration of Medication:

The medication you have listed on the eForm needs to be labeled, brought to school and
handed to your child’s classroom teacher preferably as soon as possible. This allows the
teachers to sort out the medication and reduces the risk of a late departure on the morning of the
camp.

Any medication that requires refrigeration or is required by your child the night/morning before
camp at home can be brought to school on Tuesday 15th June by 7:45am. All last-minute
medication needs to be handed to Mr Karl Camerino prior to departure by 7:45am.

If you have any queries in regards to the camp, please contact your child's class teacher or Mr
Karl Camerino via email

Kind regards,

Karl Camerino
(Outdoor Education and InterSchool Sport Leader)

karl.camerino@ssrowville.catholic.edu.au



